

The Rt Revd Dr Pete Wilcox
Bishop of Sheffield

PJW/WW

13 July 2023

The Revd S Hammersley 4 St Mark's Crescent Sheffield S10 2SG

Dear Sue

I was delighted to hear that St Mark's Broomhill and Broomhall have been awarded a Gold Arocha UK Eco-Award. Congratulations to you and the congregation on becoming the Diocese's first Gold Eco Church and the 25th CofE church to receive this award.

With having a historic church which is Grade 2 listed, I'm sure the journey will not have always been straightforward, so well done for persevering! Your achievement will be an encouragement to other Parishes within the Diocese to care for God's creation, working towards reducing emissions and reaching our target to achieve net zero carbon by 2030.

Once again, well done to the building's team at St Mark's on your success. Please pass on my congratulations to all involved.

With every blessing.

+ PETE

The Rt Revd Dr Pete Wilcox Bishop of Sheffield





